

<LINE 1 - NAME>

<LINE 2 - SUB BUILDING/BUILDING NAME>

<LINE 3 - BUILDING NO., PRIMARY STREET>

<LINE 4 - LOCALITY>

<LINE 5 - TOWNLAND>

<LINE 6 - TOWN>

<LINE 7 - POSTTOWN, POSTCODE>

Northern Ireland Statistics and Research Agency (NISRA)

Central Survey Unit

Colby House Stranmillis Court

BELFAST

BT9 5RR

Coronavirus Opinion Study

Dear Sir/Madam,

Your household has been selected to share its views in a very important, one-off telephone study on the Coronavirus (COVID-19). Collecting the information we need for our studies is more important than ever, particularly as it will help medical experts and government understand the impact of the coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak on our lives.

This is your opportunity to have your voice heard.

What happens next?



Following current government advice regarding coronavirus (COVID-19) we will be carrying out this study by telephone, instead of face-to-face. Please call us on **XXXXXXXXXXXXX** or visit **www.nisra.gov.uk/respond**, in the next few days, to arrange a convenient time for our interviewer to call you back to conduct this short study.



Who can take part?

We will select one adult, aged 16 or over, from your address to take part. There are no right or wrong answers, we just want to hear what you think.



Thank you!

To reflect the importance we place on your help, we will give you a £20 voucher upon completion of the study. This can be exchanged for cash at any post office



More information

For more information please see the information booklet enclosed with this letter. You can also visit www.nisra.gov.uk/central-survey-unit or call our team on XXXXXXXXXXX.

Yours faithfully,

Kevin Sweeney (Dr)

Harrefuncy

Head of Central Survey Unit, NISRA